Show FAQs 
What time do students have to get there? 
Students will be required to be there earlier than the show start time – the exact time will be communicated via email closer to the time.
Can the students watch the show? 
No, the students are not able to watch the show from inside the theatre. Students will be able to watch all the dances at our dress rehearsal and on backstage screens. The show is filmed, and Students will have all access to the show recording, to be able to share them with friends and family easily. *Please note the exception of Preschoolers who will be released to join their guardians during the intermission and watch the second half of the show and prize giving.
Where can I purchase tickets? 
Tickets are available for purchase online from www.ticketmaster.co.nz (Ticket Sales open on the 1st of October)
Can parents attend the dress rehearsal? 
No. Dress rehearsals are closed to all parents. Students may be dropped off at the dress rehearsal and picked up when it has finished.
Does it cost extra to be in the show? 
Yes. There is a one off non-refundable $40 Show participation fee per class in Term 3 as well as a mandatory media fee of $40 per family in Term 4 which gives all access to our professionally filmed content of the show. 
Who does hair and makeup? 
Hair and makeup is required to be done by each individuals parent or caregiver before their child gets to the theatre unless other arrangements have been made. Instructions for this are sent out in Term 4. 
Do students keep their costumes? 
No, costumes are the property of Aspire. The costumes will be at the theatre for the students to put on when they arrive for show and are required to be put back in their bag and into their box before leaving. Students must wear their Aspire uniform to and from the theatre for show Day.

